
Notes for the 2023 Reunion 

 

Notes for the 2018 Reunion 

Jon Hubble 

Hello class of 1968, 

Unfortunately I will not be able to attend the 50th reunion this month.   

I retired from Dignity Health in California in 2016 and went with my 

wife, Gloria, to Brazil to be missionaries (which is probably the reason I 

didn't receive notice of the reunion). We just returned from South 

America and are living in Arizona. Our six children live in six different 

states -- none of which is California -- which is the principle reason we 

no longer live there... 

Although I have not been able to attend any class reunion, I have 

enjoyed trying to keep abreast of my former classmates. 

Have a great reunion Class of 68! 

 

Jon (and Gloria) Hubble 

152 E. Corte Rancho Encanto 

Sahuarita, AZ 85629 

jchubble@yahoo.com 

 

Jon Hubble  



Michael Rickey 

 

Married to Neva K. (Class of 1970) on January 2, 1969. Our 50th 

Anniversary will be January 2, 2019. “In love forever!” 

“2 Muskies” 

Michael Rickey 

 

Göran Solders 

Great to hear from you. I am afraid I will not make it this year. In May I 

and my wife Lena  will go to Japan to visit an old classmate (and my 

girlfriend from Muscatine), Nancy. In June we are expecting twin 

grandchildren and want to be home to assist 

My E-mail is goran.solders@gmail.com 

My adress is Ormbergsvägen 12, 117 67 Stockholm, Sweden 

mailto:goran.solders@gmail.com


Telephone: +46 73 6994642. 

Please feel free to share my address and e-mail to my old classmates 

from Class of -68. 

Cheers. 

Göran Solders 

 

Ron Roberts 

I’m hoping to make it for the 50th reunion. 

Living in Arizona after retiring from the Army a few years ago (20+). 

Haven’t been to Iowa for quite a few years. 

Ron Roberts 

 

Oscar E. Ferreira 

Dear Fellow Grads of MHS Class of 1968, 

It is hard to believe that it's been already 50 years since we were classmates @ 

MHS!!! I was very much looking forward to once again reconnecting with many of 

you and reminiscing about the great times we had back In those days. 

Unfortunately, nagging health problems will keep me from being able to attend 

our 50th MHS Reunion, now just a few months away. I have great pain and 

difficulty getting around due to chronic rheumatoid arthritis and all the planned 

activities that weekend would just be too much for me to handle. 

I would like to acknowledge Bob (Biggie) McCleary and each one of the members 

of the MHS 50th Reunion Committee for all their hard work and dedication to the 

task of making this reunion reality. 



I send my heart-felt greetings to all my dear former classmates, and wish you all a 

great time of celebration together again in Muscatine. 

With Fondest Affection, 

Oscar E. Ferreira 
 


